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PRODUCT SAFETY SUB-COMMITTEE 
ILION DIVISION 

DECEMBER 7, 1981 

MINUTE #8 - 1981 

POLICY FOR DEALING WITH BOLT 
LOCKS ON MODEL 700 AND MODEL 
40X (8.C.&R) FIREARMS RETURNED 
FOR REPAIRS 

THERE WAS DISCUSSION OF PROCE­
DURES TO BE FOLLOWED IN 
REPAIRING FIREARMS WITH BOLT 
LOCKS. SINCE THE ABSENCE OR 
PRESENCE OF A BOLT LOCK IS NOT 
A SAFETY- PROBLEM, DETERMINA­
TION OF THE POLICY TO FOLLOW 
IN THESE CIRCUMSTANCES WAS NOT 
A MATTER FOR THE PRODUCT 
SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE. 
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